
 

  
ASX and Media Release – Monday 26 October 2015 

 
 

Gazal completes sale of Trade Secret to The TJX 
Companies, Inc. 

 
Sydney, Australia – Further to the announcement made on 29 July 2015, Gazal Corporation 
Limited (ASX: GZL) can confirm that the sale of Trade Secret to The TJX Companies, Inc. (NYSE: 
TJX) was completed as of Saturday 24 October 2015.  
 
Further information:  
 
Peter Wood 
Company Secretary 
(02) 9316 2801 
Peter.wood@gazal.com.au  

 
 

 
About Gazal Corporation Limited 

Based in Sydney and listed on the Australian Securities Exchange, Gazal is a leading apparel 
supplier and retailer in Australasia. The Company jointly owns and manages PVH Brands Australia 
Pty Limited, a joint venture company (“the JV”) in partnership with PVH, Inc. (NYSE: PVH) one of 
the largest branded lifestyle apparel companies in the world. The JV licenses and operates PVH’s 
iconic lifestyle apparel brands lead by Calvin Klein and Tommy Hilfiger as well as other licensed 
and JV owned brand names such as Van Heusen, Pierre Cardin, Bracks, Nancy Ganz, Spanx and 
HoldmeTight. In addition, Gazal owns and operates the Bisley Workwear brand.  

 
This release includes “forward-looking statements” within the meaning of securities laws of 
applicable jurisdictions. Forward-looking statements can generally be identified by the use of 
forward-looking words such as “may”, “will”, “expect”, “intend”, “plan”, “estimate”, “anticipate”, 
“believe”, “continue”, “objectives”, “outlook”, “guidance” or other similar words, and include 
statements regarding certain plans, strategies and objectives of management and expected 
financial performance. These forward-looking statements involve known and unknown risks 
uncertainties and other factors, many of which are outside the control of Gazal, and its officers, 
employees, agents or associates. Actual results, performance or achievements may vary materially 
from any projections and forward looking statements and the assumptions on which those 
statements are based. Readers are cautioned not to place undue reliance on forward-looking 
statements and Gazal assumes no obligation to update such information. 
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